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Club Officers for 2015: 

President:   Biff Stuart (814) 849-5879  Secretary:  Suzy Stefani (814) 328-2857 

Vice President:  Mike Caldwell (814) 752-2988 Treasurer:  Randy Becker (814) 752-2923 

 

Memberships:  Chuck Heeter (814) 752-2395.   

Gate Combination:  1985         Club Phone:  (814) 752-2480 

     

Newsletter:  If you are willing to receive your newsletter via email please send your address 

to biff1996@comcast.net.     

Coming Events (check our website for the latest updates): 

 Monthly Meetings:  1st Thursday of each month @ 7:00 PM.   

 

 Annual Summer Picnic:   July 19th at the club.  Time: 1:00 PM.  Please bring a covered dish or 

desert.  Grilled chicken and beverage provided.   

 

 3-D Archery:  the practice bails are in place and ready for use.   

 

 Annual Club Ground Hog Contest:  runs June through September.  Only one “hog” was 

entered in 2013 and only one in 2014.  So far this year 3 have been entered.   A scale and sheet 

for recording names and weights are available at the club.  Good hunting!   

 

 Hunter/Trapper Education:  The Hunter Trapper Education Classes for August and September 

are posted on the PGC website   August 8, Sigel Sportsmen’s Club, 9 am-4pm.  “Successful 

Bowhunting”, Sigel Sportsmen’s Club, August 23, 9 am-5pm, Sept. 12, Warsaw Sportsmen’s 

Club, 9 am-4 pm, and Sept. 18, Brockway Sportsmen’s Club, 9 am-4pm.To register visit 

www.pgc.state.pa.us; click on the “Education” tab, then “Hunter Education”, then “Hunter 

Education Class Calendar”.   Follow the on line instructions for registration.     

 

 

http://www.sigelsportsmensclub.com/
mailto:biff1996@comcast.net
http://www.pgc.state.pa.us/
http://buffalo.uwex.edu/land-owner-network/wildlife-management/


 Youth Field Day:  Suzy Stefani, Jefferson Co. Youth Field Day Chairperson, would like to thank Sigel 

Sportsmens Club for their generous $500 donation to the event.  Also, thanks to all club members who  

volunteered to work long hours on several stations, including Air Rifle, .22 Rifle, Archery, Shotgun, 

Canoes, Muzzleloader, and Turkey. Youth participants:  128, accompanying adults, 78, and 88 volunteers.  

Total Sigel Sportsmen’s Club volunteers:  27, including 17 at the archery station. 

 

 Outdoor Steak Shoots:  4th Thursday each month, June thru October.  Firearms: 22 rim-fire rifles.  

Distance: 30 yards. (If the weather doesn’t cooperate shoots will be indoors @ 50 feet.)  

Course of Fire:  12 one shot relays with one winner per relay and 2 wins max. per shooter.  Prizes:  a 

pack of steaks from Tom’s Meats for the winner of each relay.  Starting time: 7:00 PM.  Entry Fees: 

adults: $10; juniors: $1.  Run a patch through you rifle and join us.  It’s fun, good support for the club and 

you may go home with a pack or two of delicious steaks.   

Past Events 

 Wild Game Dinner:  We had 47 in attendance at our wild game dinner March 14. Jeremy Banfield, 
PGC elk biologist, spoke on the changes in the elk herd. Biff Stuart handed out the awards immediately 
following his program. 

 

 2014 Club Contest Winners were recognized at the game dinner.  

Spring Gobbler: 1st Place went to Chad Fox; 2nd Place to Madison McAninch, and 3rd Place to Tim 

McAninch.  Larry Brosius, Fred Geer, Tim Keth and Brad Geer also entered gobblers. Hunter Geer was 

our only successful Youth Mentor Hunter.  . 

   

Archery Buck: 1st Place Gary Moser, 14 pts with 19 in. spread; 2nd Place Rich Cashdollar; 3rd Place 

Brad Geer.  Archery bucks were also entered by Curt Myers, Fred Geer, Joe  Blankenship, Tony 

Stefani, Eric Byerly, Tim McAninch, Tim Keth and Youth Mentor Hunters Logan Brown, Hunter Geer, 

and Aby Keth. 

 

Rifle Buck:  1st Place Fred Kelso, 10 pts with 21 ¼ in. spread; 2nd Place Madison McAninch, 6 pts 

with 9 ¾ in. spread.  Also, Youth Mentor Hunter, Harley Geer entered a 6 point with 10 ½ in spread.    

        

Ground Hog:  John Caldwell, 11 ½ lbs.  

  

Quadruple Award:  granted to the hunter who harvests all 4 of the following game animals (elk, deer, 

bear, and turkey) during the same license year.  The first club member to earn this award is Fred Geer 

who succeeded in taking a buck (archery), a bear (rifle), spring gobbler and, a PA elk!  How many of 

our 300+ members have ever done that?  Fred, one of the founding members of the club, has shown 

why our name is the Sigel Sportsmen’s Club. 

 

 2015 State Wide Coyote Hunt:  18 coyotes were entered in the contest this year.  The pay out 

for each was $53.  Check our web site for more details and photos. 

 

 Easter Ham Shoot:  A new record attendance, 51 adult and 4 junior shooters took part in our 

shoot this year.  The adult prize for each of the 12 relays was a 10 lb. ham.  In addition a 20 lb. 

smoked ham made by Tom Smith was the prize for the bonus shoot.  Junior prizes consisted of 

meat sticks and candy.   



 Rifle League Competition:  The Sigel Rifle Team placed first in both rifle leagues this year.  

Leading the way for our team in the Green Mountain League were Master Class Shooters Vance 

Oakes and Kevin Dufford.  In the Tri County League, Master Class Shooters setting the pace for 

our team were, Kevin Dufford , Jim Read, Frank Carrier and Mike Caldwell.      

 

Other Items 
 Indoor Range:  

(1) ONLY .22 rim fire ammo is authorized; standard velocity ammo recommended.   
(2) Eye and ear protection required. 
  
 

 Outdoor Range:  
(From the June 2014 newsletter:   to date we have widened the range by approx. 25 yards all 

the way out to the 200 yd. backstop.  In the spring our plan is to reposition and expand the 25, 50, 
100 and 200 yd. backstops and to install new target backers.  Also included in our plans is a new 
covered firing line the full width of the range.   A $3,000 grant from the NRA Foundation nearly 
covered the cost of the work done so far.  Thank you NRA.  Check our face book page for 
pictures.) 
 

Unfortunately, I do not have much to report on additional progress.  However, we 
do have a contractor willing to widen and reposition the backstops but not until the 
ground is dry enough and that has not been the case lately.  We also have a plan 
and cost estimate for the covered firing line but that can’t be started until the dirt for 
the backstops is moved down range.  The very good news is the NRA Foundation 
has awarded us an additional $5000 grant.  Patience!   
 
Again, thank you NRA!!   

 



 

The Woodland Owners of Clarion -Allegheny Valley Present: 

Learn About Their Habits, Habitat, and Health Throughé. 
 

¶ A new GPS collar study that reveals fascinating movements 

¶ Enhancing your property to attract and support more deer  

¶ Understanding herd health and rising disease threats   

 
 

When:            Saturday, September 19
th

   8:30 to 12:00 

Where:           Sigel Sportsmanôs Club  

                        ¾ of a mile east of Siegel off SR-949  

Cost:               Program is FREE.  Lunch will be for sale by the Club. 

           Registration:  Contact PSU Ext. in Forest County at 814-755-3544   

  ( Required )    Or online: http://tinyurl.com/kde2m43 

 Official antler scoring will be available for a donation of $10-$15  
 

Due to time constraints, only 15 racks will be scored! 
 

 To register your rack, or for more information, call 814-226-1901.     


